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Comments: We have owned our land on Spruce Mountain since 1979, and we built our home there in 2005. We
have an abiding affection for the forest on Spruce Mountain and the surrounding area. We have hiked the Loop

Trail, toured the Senator Highway to Crown Creek, and wandered the area around our cabin for a long time. We
are fearful of the damage that might result from the mining activities underway or being considered. We wish to

express our opposition to new such activities, and we would hope that efforts to curtail new activity and remedy

existing damage can be supported by our legislature.



